
Truckee  recognizing  15th
anniversary of 9/11
Truckee is hosting a communitywide Sept. 11 commemoration on
Sept. 11 at 11:30am at Truckee Regional Park

This is an opportunity for the community to come together to
remember and honor those who died and those who served during
the attacks 15 years ago.

Recognition of local public safety first responders will occur
as well.

Speakers will include community leaders from the Truckee Town
Council, Police Chief Adam McGill, representatives from the
Truckee  Fire  Protection  District,  and  the  Tahoe  Truckee
Unified School District. Boy Scout Troop 267 will present the
colors and a group from the Truckee Tahoe Community Chorus
will lead singing.

 

This event is graciously being organized and sponsored by the
Truckee Lutheran Presbyterian Church and is open to everyone.
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